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Comments: After 10 years a part time resident and a full time resident for the past year I have a much greater

appreciation for all that goes into making the trails and access special here in Crested Butte. The mountain biking

and recreation were a huge draw to my desire to live here and call this valley home. 

 

I would like to express my support for the comments CBMBA has already submitted, and for the Gunnison Public

Lands Initiative proposal.  I feel that the collaborative approach of the GPLI working group is the best indicator of

the needs and desires of the entire community, and will best serve the management needs of the Forest. The

collaborative approach is a means to support the USFS in the proposed management plan for the forest, as

stakeholders have a vested interest in working alongside Ranger Districts to fulfill those management

prescriptions.

 

 


